

Helping Hands Newsletter Volume 8, Quarter 2 www.nhcg.org donate button PayPal

New Horizons Caregivers Group "We Care and We Give"

We're here for everyone!



New Horizons is very grateful for the continued support of their sponsors, they donated turkeys and nonperishable food items. NHCG collected 3548 food items during the month of November and 208 families for served Thanksgiving and 225 for Christmas





Thank You!

Supervisors Hilda L. Solis and Janice Hahn for donating funds for Covid-19 food & your continued support.

Hot Topic and Torrid LLC for donating toys, clothes and gift cards.

HLPUSD for donating food and the Glenelder school site.

DKG for your continued support and food donations.

New Horizons appreciate everyone who donated during the holidays.



Since July 2020 New Horizons has continued to serve the community every two weeks with a food distribution.

Delivered toy incentives and stuffed backpacks to over 10 schools in the HLPUSD. New Horizons will not turn anyone away that needs food during the pandemic.

New Horizons Upcoming Events:

- 1. Food Distribution every other Tuesday.
- 2. Toy Incentives to the schools to keep the kids engaged.
- 3. Cereal Drive in April.
- 4. Backpack event in August.

Please consider:

- 1. School Supplies & Backpacks
 - 2. Breakfast items.
- 3. Cash donation at www.nhcg.org
 - 4. Gift Cards.









